
Tenant Guest Policy Compliance Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of 

our Guest Policy as outlined in your lease agreement. 

Please remember that: 

• All guests must be registered with management if they stay more than [Insert Number] 

nights. 

• Overnight guests are limited to [Insert Number] nights per month. 

• Tenants are responsible for their guests' behavior and compliance with all community 

rules. 

Your adherence to this policy helps maintain a positive living environment for all residents. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


